## **Dilly Deblase**

From: Anna McCaffrey <boh@chilmarkma.gov>
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2023 4:22 PM
To: 'Martina Thornton'; 'Tim Carroll'

Cc: 'AsstExecSec'

**Subject:** Opioid Abatement Funds - request to fund SUD Coalition coordinator position - a

memo from Chilmark Board of Health

Dear Martina and Tim,

On 11/15/23, the Chilmark Board of Health voted in favor of pooling Opioid Abatement Funds together with all island towns to fund the Substance Use Disorder Coalition Coordinator position.

Thank you,

Anna McCaffrey Board of Health Inspector / Administrator Town of Chilmark 508-645-2105